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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Government Code section 4217.12, the Board of 
Trustees of the Covina Valley Unified School  District (“District”) will hold a public hearing 
to: receive information, including comments from the public; render findings of fact 
thereon; and, consider the proposed adoption of a resolution to authorize entering into an 
energy service contract with Diversified Thermal Services, Inc., regarding the District’s 
implementation of energy conservation facilities comprising replacement of existing, older 
and inefficient mechanical heating ventilation and air conditions systems with new, energy 
efficient systems. 

The public hearing will take place at the Board of Trustees’ regularly scheduled public 
meeting on May 8, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon as practicable thereafter, in the Dr. Mary 
Hanes Professional Development Center, 220 West Puente Avenue, Covina, CA 91723. 

Persons seeking information concerning the Energy Service Agreement should contact: 

Keith Kovach 
Director of Maintenance, Operations, Facilities, and Transportation 

kkovach@c-vusd.org 
 

Please contact Mr. Kovach only in writing via the email address provided with any 
questions reasonably in advance of the Board of Trustees’ meeting. 
 


